
Do you need help 
this Winter?
Are you struggling to 
buy food or to pay for 
household bills?
The Household Support Fund is designed 
to provide short-term financial support 
for people struggling to pay for essentials 
such as food, heating and water.

Get in touch and see how the Household 
Support Fund could help you.

To apply directly to the Household Support Fund, please go to  
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/household-support-fund or call 0345 045 5219


